From:

**Sent:** 17 October 2019 12:46

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Development 156 West End Lane

## Please log with 2019/4140/P

Rachel English Senior Planner



Sent: 15 October 2019 17:50

To: English, Rachel < <a href="mailto:Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk">Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk</a>

Subject: Development 156 West End Lane

Dear Rachel English,

I have written to Camden Planning Dept with my objection to the proposed development at 156 West End Lane.

## My objections are:

- 1. West Hampstead is already overcrowded with an intolerable strain on public transport and services
- 2. West Hampstead has practically no green space and is extremely polluted
- 3. The recent development opposite 156 has already increased the number of houses and use of transport and services to an intolerable level and this development was supposed to include public space, which turned out to be a very small paved area.

Please keep me informed of developments.

With best wishes,